
REQUEST FOR DONATIONS
Thank you for your request of a donation from Buffalo Pizza Project.  We would 

like nothing more than to fulfill all requests we receive for donations of our wonderful 
food.  The problem is that each year we get hundreds of requests.  The simple truth is 
that we are unable to provide donations to everyone that calls or visits us.  It is our 
company policy to provide donations to those people, charities, or organizations that 
have supported our company by being patrons.

If you have ordered from us in the past year or have members from your 
organization please list their names, and we will respond quickly to your request.  (Please 
list names and telephone numbers.

1.

2.

3.

Please mail: to 1269 Erie Ave., North Tonawanda, NY 14120

Please also attach a copy of your flyer or receipt so we may have your 

information on the donation.




